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 Meeting Family Needs of TPSD Staff Members 

 

    Ms. Mary Ann Plasencia 

    Community Liaison 

 

 
Ms. Jan Rogers, a Joyner teacher and member of the Teacher Advisory 
Committee, and Ms. Mary Ann Plasencia would like to present a communication 
to the Board on findings from a recent inquiry on transportation needs of 
teachers’ children and the committee’s recommendation on how to address the 
transportation needs of teachers’ and staff’s children. 
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